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San Antonio Hospital Foundation Shares 
2024 Non-Profit of the Year Award from IEEP 

 
Ontario, Calif., Jan. 10, 2025 – The San Antonio Hospital Foundation and GOCAL (Greater 
Ontario California) received the 2024 “Non-Profit of the Year” award from the Inland Empire 
Economic Partnership (IEEP). 
 
The shared award is for their collaboration in creating and growing the State of the Region 
annual event.  Both organizations were formally recognized at IEEP’s Awards Reception held 
January 9, 2025 at the DoubleTree by Hilton Hotel Ontario Airport. 
 
“We are extremely proud to have been selected for the 2024 Non-profit of the Year alongside 
GOCAL.  We have enjoyed our collaborative efforts to bring the State of the Region to the 
Inland Empire communities over the past three years and look forward to this partnership for 
years to come.” said Michelle Stoddard, San Antonio Hospital Foundation President 
 
The State of the Region provides an insightful look into the economic strengths and challenges 
that the Inland Empire, the 12th largest populated area in the United States, are facing.  This 
year’s event will be a thoughtful conversation exploring the changes and challenges ahead in a 
world shaped by the aftermath of the COVID-19 pandemic and recent elections.  An overall 
economic forecast will be provided by Dr. Manfred Keil, a Professor of Economics at Claremont 
McKenna College, as well as hearing from a panel of leading economists sharing information on 
a variety of economic topics.  This must-attend event will be held on Tuesday, February 18, 
2025 at the Ontario Convention Center. 
 
For information on the 2025 State of the Region, co-hosted by IEEP and San Antonio Regional 
Hospital, please visit:  SARH.org/2025 
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About San Antonio Regional Hospital 
San Antonio Regional Hospital in Upland, California is a 363-bed, nonprofit, acute care hospital that 
combines excellent clinical care with exceptional compassion. The award-winning hospital offers a 
comprehensive range of general medical and surgical services, along with the latest technological 
advances in cardiac care, cancer care, orthopedics, neurosciences, women’s health, maternity and 
neonatal care, and emergency services. Founded in 1907, with only 18 beds and 5 physicians, San 
Antonio Regional Hospital is continually growing with its community and is now recognized as a premier 
regional medical facility with satellite locations across the rapidly expanding Inland Empire. Given its 
broad geographic reach and the depth and breadth of its services and programs, supported by the latest 
medical science and technology, San Antonio is a hospital of the future, offering state-of-the-art 
healthcare services in a healing environment focused on the patient and family. To learn more, visit 
sarh.org. 
 


